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26 May 2000

Mr John Carter

Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, 

Small Business and Education Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Dear Mr Carter

Workplace Relations Amendment Bill 2000

I refer to your facsimile dated 18 May 2000, inviting the Law Council to make a submission on the Workplace Relations Amendment Bill 2000.

I enclose a copy of the Law Council’s submission, dated 26 May 2000.  This short submission was prepared by the Industrial Law Committee of the Federal Litigation Section of the Law Council.

Given the short timeframe for lodgment of submissions the Law Council would like the opportunity to further supplement this submission at a public hearing.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Christine Harvey

Acting Secretary-General.

